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Slips, Trips and Falls Webinar  
in December

Did you know that almost 1 in 5 accepted injuries reported 
to the Workers Compensation Board in 2019 were related  
to slips, trips or falls?

SAFE Work Manitoba is offering a free webinar on 
Tuesday, December 15, 2020 called Don’t Let Safety Slip: 
Preventing Slips, Trips and Falls in the Workplace.  
This webinar will provide prevention strategies for the 
reduction of slips and trips in the workplace. You will  
learn about:

1.	 The difference between slips and trips. Hint: they are unique from one another.  
2.	 Nine ways to prevent falls from slips and trips in your workplace. 
3.	 Innovations and tools for making it easier to prevent slips, trips and falls in your workplace.

Take away some knowledge and ideas to help keep yourself, your co-workers and your customers free from injury.

To register for this webinar, visit safemanitoba.com/webinars.

COVID-19: 
Best Practices  
for a Safe  
Workplace 

Take the online course.  
safemanitoba.com/ 
COVID19training
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WCB Named Top 30 Employer in Manitoba
The WCB has been awarded the title of one of Manitoba’s Top 30 Employers for 2021  
for the tenth year in a row!

The WCB was chosen for this prestigious award based on a number of factors, including 
employee communications, training and skills development, community involvement 
and physical workplace.

Being named as one of the leading employers in Manitoba is a reflection of the WCB’s 
commitment to fostering a work environment based on the values of respect, inclusion 
and collaboration. 

To learn more about the WCB being named to this impressive list, visit 
winnipegfreepress.com/publications and click on Manitoba’s Top Employers 2021. 

Report all workplace injuries 
by calling (204) 954-4321.

The WCB is continuing to support our community during 
the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. The health and 
safety of our clients, our community partners and WCB 

employees remains our highest priority.

Visit www.wcb.mb.ca for updates  
on our COVID-19 response.


